Gym Usage for Non-School Affiliated Teams Revised 10/8/21

Gyms will be available on Saturday afternoons and Sunday all day. This is
subject to any games scheduled on weekends or school teams that request gym
space outside of Saturday mornings.

Any team wanting to use the schools gym space MUST HAVE proof of an
insurance policy for their team turned into the school before they are able to use
the facilities.

The person or coach in charge of the team(s) that are currently using the gyms
are responsible for ensuring that kids are not roaming the halls during this time.
They are also responsible for ensuring that all Liberty policies and any current
guidelines are being followed. Failure to do so will result in no longer being
allowed to use the facilities.

Teams are responsible for cleaning up, turning lights off, and making sure doors
are locked when they are done. Failure to do so will result in no longer being
allowed to use the gyms.

Teams using the gym are responsible for finding someone to unlock the doors to
let them in.

The person in charge of the team is responsible for emailing the Athletic Director,
Adam Lee at adam.lee@libertyschool.net , to request times. It will be on a first
come first serve basis. Each community team will be allowed 1 time slot each
weekend. The big and little gym will be available during these times, unless a
school affiliated team requests one of these times.

Each team is responsible for providing their own equipment.

There will not be any custodial staff in the building over the weekend, unless
there is a scheduled game.

Time Slots Available:
Saturday:
1-2:30 pm
2:30-4 pm
4-5:30 pm
5:30-7 pm
7-8:30 pm

Sunday:
12-1:30 pm
1:30-3 pm
3-4:30 pm
4:30-6 pm
6-7:30 pm
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